
 

 

          

          

 

 

        

Local Council Meetings  

It was decided to approve local council meetings as follows:  

No Dec meeting      

Tues, Jan 22 (Exec Tues, Jan 15)    Zoom Only @ 5pm 

Tues, Feb 26 (Exec Tues, Feb 19)    Zoom Only @ 5pm 

Tues, Mar 19 (Exec Tues, Mar 12)    Barrhead Outreach 

AGM Thur, April 11 @ 4:30pm (Exec Tues, Apr 16) Barrhead Neighborhood 

Inn  

Tues, May 28 (Exec Tues, May 21) Location to be 

decided… 

 

 

TBAC (Teacher Board Advisory Committee) 

TBAC met with the Superintendent and Board of Trustees on Thursday, 

November 22nd.  Dave Garbutt informed the TBAC committee that he will be 

recommending to the board that Early Dismissals for the 2019 – 2020 school year 

be eliminated.  School based PD days will be added in their place.  These 

school-based PDs will occur in PLACE of days in lieu.  Days in lieu were formally a 

“gift from the board.”  This gift would be removed as all staff would be expected 

to attend the added site-based PD day.  Dave Garbutt will be sending out an 

email to all teachers requesting their feedback in regards to this topic.   
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ASEBP Benefit Changes are Coming! 

A number of benefit changes to ASEBP will be in effect on January 1, 2019.  

The following areas are affected by upcoming changes: 

1) Dental Plan Changes 

2) Drug Changes 

3) Medical Services and Supplies Changes 

4) Vision Plan Changes 

5) Other Changes  

6) Changes still awaiting approval 

Please go to the following link to find more detailed information.  

https://www.asebp.ca/news/benefit-changes-are-comin 

 

Button Design Contest – Celebrating Religious Diversity! 

The Pembina Hills Diversity, Equity, and Human Rights Committee (DEHR) invites 

students of Pembina Hills Local to visually show the importance of acceptance 

of non-religious people as well as people from a range of religious backgrounds.  

Students are encouraged to design a button that celebrates religious diversity.  

See contest rules for more information.  Contest deadline has been extended to 

February 14, 2019.  Prizes will be awarded! 

 

Social Committee  

Pembina Hills Local 22 has been invited by Edmonton Public Teachers to join 

them in a private rental of West Edmonton Mall’s Waterpark on Saturday, April 

6th, 2019 from 7:30pm – 10:30pm.  We will be purchasing 200 tickets that will be 

sold at $10/ticket for this event. 

 

 

 For more details, contact your               

School Representative 

 

https://www.asebp.ca/news/benefit-changes-are-comin

